Wishing you all a Happy and Healthy New Year.
We hope everyone had a good Christmas.

Now is the time to start dancing again and lose some of those extra pounds put on during recent celebrations!!!
Stafford Folk Dance Club re-opens on Thursday January 5th.   8pm – 10.15pm

Your Caller will be Vicky Baker.
Callers for future weeks will be:-
 January 
Thursday 

  5th
  Vicky Baker





12th      Prue Bradley

      

19th      Band Night     Callers   Mark and Molly Burton

      

26th
   Prue Bradley
February
Thursday

 2nd
  Vicky Baker



 9th
  Mark and Molly Burton



16th
  Band Night
Mark and Molly Burton



23rd
  Anniversary Special   



Caller  Eve Evans with Chris Dewhurst providing the music
March
Thursday

  2nd
Vicky Baker



  9th
Peter Goode



16th
Band Night
Mark and Molly Burton



23rd
Vicky Baker



30th 
Prue Bradley















The Committee

